
       TOWN OF PEMBROKE 

       APPROVED   

    ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES  

              MAY 21, 2018 

Linda Peterson. Chairperson opened the meeting of the Advisory Committee at 7:00 PM on 21May 

2018.   In attendance were Stephen Curley, James McCollum, Elizabeth Monks and Maria Karas.   Absent 

Stephen Walsh. 

The first agenda item was the reorganization of the committee.   Moved by Jim McCollum and seconded 

by Betty Monks to elect Stephen Curley chair.    The vote was unanimous.   Moved by Jim McCollum and 

seconded by Mara Karas to elect Linda Peterson as vice chair.  The vote was unanimous. 

Stephen Curley took the chair. 

The minutes of the meeting of 8 May 2018 were approved.  Moved by Jim McCullum and seconded by 

Maria Karas.  The vote was unanimous. 

The resignation of John Brown was accepted with thanks as he was elected to the Board of Selectman. 

The financial report of the Advisory Committee was received and reviewed. 

The letter from the Board of Selectman on reorganization was read. 

Stephen Curley asked those watching on PACTV that there are vacancies on the board and interested 

candidates may access the application on the website and submit to the Selectman’s Office. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:20 PM.   The next meeting will be 4 June2018 at 7:00 PM at the town hall. 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

Linda Peterson, vice chair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


